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This Technical Bulletin provides information on an ECU update to be performed in preparation 
for the 2022 race season. 
 

Overview 

Engine service provider Mountune USA will perform the updates on the ECUs. Each ECU 
must be shipped to Mountune USA for update.  

In preparation for shipping, please ensure that each ECU is marked clearly with the team 
name and is sufficiently protected from shipping damage. Each team must also include a 
return shipping label to ensure timely return. 

ECU update cost to the team is $100 each.  Please contact HPD at grmsadmin@hra.com to 
arrange payment for the update prior to or just after shipping to Mountune. The update fee 
must be paid before the ECU can be returned to the team. 

Due to limited at-track resource, there will be a significant upcharge for any updates that have 
to be performed at the first event.  

ECUs must be sent to Mountune any time before March 15, 2022.  

A new team GIN file (GDI80-02H42 Customer.GIN) will be posted on the Ligier FTP site.  

Shipping Address: 

Mountune USA 
1000 E Carson St 
Carson, CA 90745 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please contact Andrew Salzano 
at asalzano@hra.com or GRMS Admin at GRMSAdmin@hra.com.  
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